
From: laura heath 
Sent: 12 July 2019 18:48
To: Ailsa Teasdale
Cc: Andrea Long
Subject: Egton Manor planning
 
Dear Ailsa,
 
I think these are the final two pieces of information.
 

1. Disabled access:  Having spoken to building regs, they will be happy with a wooden
ramp that is not fixed for wheel chair access.  We think wooden is better as it will go
with the building rather than metal.  It will only be put out when needed. I have
spoken to Botton Village and I think they will be making it.

2. Front Gates: The same stone posts and wooden gates will remain. We would like to
move the stone pillars a further 36 cm's apart (so 18 cm's each side).  In this way
the man gate entrance will go from 278 cm's width to 314cm's width.

I have cc'd Andrea in, in case I have presented this in the wrong format.
 
Many thanks
 
Laura

m.barnes
Stamp




